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7.- IMPLEMENTATION PLAN
7.1. Timeline for the implementation of the degree program

The Governing Council of the Universidad San Pablo-CEU has agreed that the implementation
of the Bachelor's Degree in Biomedical Engineering will be fully implemented in the academic
year 2023-24, always after receiving aproval from the agency and the corresponding Resolution
of the Council of Universities. Thus, replacing the Degree with the same name that has been
taught until that academic year at the Institute of Technology.

From the academic year 2023-24 onwards, no new admission places will be offered in any of the
courses for the current study plan.

Thus, students enrolled in the current study plan will have to transfer to the new degree
with the recognition of approved credits established in each case, according to the
implementation plan indicated below:

COURSE 2023-24

1ST COURSE MOD

2ND COURSE MOD

3RD COURSE MOD

4TH COURSE MOD
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